
 

15 December 2017 
 
Eduard Martin Lineros 
CEO 
Fundació puntCAT 
 
RE: .CAT domain name judicial seizure warrant 
 
Dear Eduard Martin Lineros, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 17 September 2017, and I apologize for the delay in this response.  
 
I understand the gravity of the situation affecting Fundació puntCAT and your concerns as they 
relate to the .CAT community. We note your statement that "[W]e believe there are causes for 
concern for the ICANN community at large given the unprecedented and absolute scope of this 
blocking request." We appreciate your effort to inform the ICANN community of this situation, 
and we have made your letter available to the ICANN community accordingly. It was published 
to the public ICANN Correspondence page on 20 September 2017 here: 
(https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/lineros-to-marby-17sep17-en.pdf). This 
response will also be posted publicly on the ICANN Correspondence page. 
 
Our Vice President of Stakeholder Engagement in Europe, Jean-Jacques Sahel, stands as a 
resource for you. I have copied him on this letter, and he may be reached at jean-
jacques.sahel@icann.org.  
 
Thank you again for your letter, and I would request that you please continue to keep the 
ICANN community informed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Göran Marby  
President and Chief Executive Officer  
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


